
 
 

October 20, 2006 
 
Dear Fellows, 
 
As you can see, an entirely new version of academy's web-site  
(www.mahascience.org) has been launched. We are updating the academy's 
database for the new site. Accordingly, you are requested to furnish the 
following information latest by November 15, 2006. 
 

• Name (Full) 
• Date of Birth 
• Fellowship Number 
• Qualifications 
• Year of induction to the Academy  
• Research interests 
• Office address 
• Residential address 
• Telephone number (Office and Residence) 
• Fax Number 
• EMAIL ID 

 
Please note that the email ID is critical for all further communication from 
the academy. You are also requested to kindly intimate other fellows about 
the information needed by the academy. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
 
Dr. G. T. Panse 
Secretary, MASc. 


